
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in person  
    or on Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

 
This Afternoon: 

   No Activities 
This Week: 

Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets via Zoom 
Thursday 1:00pm Stephen Minister meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
January 30:  Steve Bomar 
February 6:  Steve Bomar—Communion 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome 
     Call to Worship  
     Worship in Song:   
 HWB  87  Great is the Lord 
 HWB 117  Fairest Lord Jesus  
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Children’s Story   
     Scripture Presentation: Luke 4:14-21 
     Sermon 
RESPONSE 
     Prayers of the People 
     Song:  VT 393  Build Your Kingdom Here 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

January 23, 2022 

Please continue to practice Covid precautions in conjunction with 
Oregon Health Authority guidance.  

Worship Leader:   Shawn Epp 
Song Leader:   Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Gina Hansen 
Prelude: Rachel Kropf 

Annual Budget Meeting 
Sunday, February 6 

11:30am with Zoom option available 
 
Copies of the 2021 Budget Report and 2022 Proposed Budget 
were emailed this week.  Paper copies are available in the 
Church Office.  Agenda items include review and approval of 
the budget documents and the revised Constitution and ZLT 
Guidelines, and an update on the outdoor meeting space  
proposal. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


CANBY PREGNANCY CARE CENTER  

In recognition of the Sanctity of Human Life Sunday on January 
23rd, they have provided a “Thrive” cardboard receptacle for 
individual financial donations. This takes the place of the baby 
bottles in the Baby Bottle Boomerang fundraiser. A display is on 
the table in the foyer, along with tax receipt donation forms. A 
large white bucket is placed under the display for completed do-
nations and forms. If you have any questions please contact 
Kelly Yoder, 503-266-1284.  

Applications for Zion’s College Student Aid Matching Grant are 
due by January 31. Contact Jodi if you need a form or have any 
questions about the fund.  

The Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society’s Annual 
Meeting and program will be at 1:30 p.m. on Saturday, February 
5, via Zoom. Go to pnmhs.org and click on the “Join Zoom 
Meeting” button to participate in the meeting. Our theme is  
“God Provides in the Midst of Disaster.” The guest speaker will be 
Bishop Edwin Bontrager from the Porter Mennonite Church in  
Estacada, Oregon.  He will share the story of how the Mennonites 
in the Estacada area lived through the Riverside forest fire that 
destroyed the surrounding area in September, 2020. Thanks to 
the hard work of Mennonites and other community members in 
the area and God’s protective hand, extreme damage and loss 
was avoided.  We look forward to having you join us online on 
February 5th. 

Valentine Care Packages for College Students 

Share some love from home!  The Family Life Committee will be 
mailing or delivering care packages to our 8 college students.   
Donations can include treats, (homemade or  
purchased) snacks, candy, drink mixes, etc.  Gift 
cards are also appreciated and other trinkets or 
other gift small items are fun additions.  Feel free to 
include personal messages or notecards 
(homemade are great!).  
 
Please leave items on the counter in the church kitchen or give to 
Eliza Gingerich, Kristin Oakes or Vonnie Oyer by Sunday,  
February 6.  

Budget Report:  Offering 1/16/22:  $2,764.55 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 
                                
The Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app is 
available: 
Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app for iPhone 
Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app for Android  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjDmO-R14T1AhVRLTQIHSF_DJ4QFnoECAYQAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fapps.apple.com%2Fus%2Fapp%2Fvanco-mobile-faith-engagement%2Fid1504961674&usg=AOvVaw0zVrax8kdNfV3o1Mu-UX3J
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIp_Ld2YT1AhXNFTQIHY2FDVEQFnoECAUQAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fplay.google.com%2Fstore%2Fapps%2Fdetails%3Fid%3Dcom.vancopayments.vancomobile%26hl%3Den_US%26gl%3DUS&usg=AOvVaw3TC1


 
Church Staff: 

Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 
                        559-286-9057 

Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 
                                       503-577-9789 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
 

Pastoral Leadership Team:   
Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

With Praise and Gratitude:  

In Prayer: 
Continue to pray for those in our congregation recovering from ill-
ness or surgery, and those dealing with pain or other serious health 
concerns or diagnoses.  May they receive healing as well as wisdom 
in treatment from doctors and caretakers.   
 
Pray for protection from exhaustion and frustration as teachers, 
school administrators, students and parents continue to navigate 
ever changing guidelines, mandates, and protocols. 
 
This month, 24 volunteers are serving with SOOP in Phoenix and 
Tucson, Arizona, as well as in other placements. Pray that the 
SOOPers will be blessed and be a blessing, as they build relation-
ships through listening and learning.  

Lord, we give thanks for the blessing of our church family. We 
love that we can gather to worship you and mutually encour-
age one another. Thank you that we have the privilege of 
praying together and praying for each other. Thank you for the 
sweet fellowship we have while eating, working, or serving 
together. We are incredibly blessed by our brothers and sisters 
in Christ and how our individual gifts and personalities blend 
into a precious whole. Amen.   —connectusfund.org 


